
To Whom it May Concern, 

 

I am writing to express my full support of Midas Gold Idaho and the Stibnite Gold Project. Over the 

past several years Midas Gold has shown its commitment to Valley County and the state of Idaho 

and I encourage you to permit the proposed activities outlined by Midas Gold in its Alternative 2. 

 

The site is rich in gold deposits but it also has antimony, which was recently deemed a critical by the 

federal government. Antimony is used as a fire retardant and metal strengthener. It is used in 

everything from batteries, textiles, cell phones, plastics and cable sheathing. Right now, the U.S. 

doesn’t have a domestic antimony mine. The Stibnite Gold Project could provide one-quarter of the 

American demand for antimony in the country. This is so important with the current tenuous trade 

relations in our country. 

 

Midas Gold wants to restore the rivers, wildlife and habitat near the Stibnite Gold Project site. We 

should let them. The Forest Service has given meaningful time to review the document and 

comment. Further extensions are not necessary and will only hurt Idahoans by delaying the benefits 

of the project. Please permit Alternative 2 of the Stibnite Gold Project as outlined in the draft 

Environmental Impact Statement. 

 

Respectfully, 

 

 

Name: Dustin Erickson 


